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Greetings Members! 
 
It was a busy month for Angelo RC. Jimmy Fogleman and Gabrial Perez 
worked had to repair our lawnmower. Gabrial was successful in getting the 
fuel injector pump to work again. After this repair, they discovered the 
engine compression was very low and not recoverable. With weeds on the 

rise, the thoughts turned to leasing a mower or finding a good used mower or buy a mower 
with a warranty that will not require constant maintenance and expenses. Thank you Jimmy 
Fogleman, Scott Bryan, and Gary Jones for coordinating the acquisition of our mower.  
 
As always I thank Gary for the photos that make our newsletter. Evening Flying is growing 
with at least five pilots participating. The Ultrix a great airframe for formation flying.  
 
Our monthly business meeting will be at Golden Corral at 7pm on Thursday August 7th. 
Hope to see ya’ll there. Till next month, Safe Flying.                                     
                                                        
                                                       Charlie  Campbell  Editor ________________ 

 
https://

www.youtube.com/
watch?v=9-
EuCapF3eU 

 

South Loop Pawn & Hobby 

Ultrix 600 from 
Drone at 700 Ft 

By  
Gary Jones 

Looking down on my Ultrix 

http://www.angelorc.com/
http://www.angelorc.com/
https://www.amadistrict8.org/blogs.php?b83g98s22=7
http://www.tpwd.state.tx.us/state-parks/san-angelo
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1052718314758860/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057411079942
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9-EuCapF3eU


Angelo RC Receives Letter of Authorization for Increased Altitude Ops by Gary Jones 

ARC Safety Office Gary Jones has posted the Letter of Authorization that allows our flight operations 
to increase from our 400 Foot Limit now to 700 Feet. This is especially great for our glider pilots and 
those with larger aircraft.  The letter has been posted to the Club Bulletin Board at the field. 



Evening Flying By Gary Jones 



Evening Flying By Gary Jones  



July ARC Flying By Gary Jones 



Heart of Texas Museum By Charlie Campbell 

Wondering what to do some day the 
winds are too high? Take a short trip 
over to Brady and visit the Heart of 
Texas Museum. This museum is a collec-
tion of the history of the US Army Air 
Corp Training ops that occurred at the 
Curtis Field Airbase. The tour begins in 
the Old McCulloch County Jail and con-
tinues to the relocated WWII control 
tower once used at the field. Much his-
tory is available in pictures, uniforms, 
and most especially a VERY large model 
engine and model airplane collection that 
once belonged to a local retired NASA 
Engineer named Bert Strigler. 
 
When you are finished touring, Brady 
has some good eats with BBQ and Cat-
fish leading my recommendations. So 
check it out. This museum is a neat ex-
hibit of our area’s history. 



Heart of Texas Museum By Charlie Campbell 



ARC New Mower By Gary Jones 

Angelo RC Bought our John Deere Mower used from a church 
about a decade ago. After many years of use and repairs we 
have to say goodbye to our old un-repairable friend. Jimmy 
Fogleman and Gabrial Perez spent a lot of hours trying to fix 
the major problems that have caused the mower to finally 
fail. Thank you men for your hard work to try get us going.  
 
Because of the loss of our mower, and the grass growing nev-
er stopping, we had to make some emergency decisions to 
find and replace the mower. Our new mower has already 
tamed the grass growing beast at the field. Thank you Jimmy 
Fogleman, Scott Bryan, and Gary Jones for helping the club 
get our mower replaced. More information about the mower 
at our monthly meeting.    



 

Gone West … Not alone into the sunset but into the company of friends who have gone before them. 



 
 
Dr. Johnny Matt Bailey 
 
 

 
 

 

 
https://www.harper-funeralhome.com/obituaries/dr-johnny-bailey 

March 6, 1940 — July 7, 2025 
San Angelo 

Gone West … Not alone into the sunset but into the company of friends who have gone before them. 
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